
The Emory Pre-College Program brings bright, ambitious, rising high school Juniors and Seniors 
to Emory in the summer to give them a short college-level experience. Over the past decade, 
the Emory Pre-College Program has experienced high demand and strong growth. Teaching in 
the program provides instructors with a unique opportunity to expose high-school students to 
college-level material and the university classroom environment, a rewarding experience for 
both faculty and students.   
  
Current Emory faculty, emeritus faculty members, and advanced graduate students with strong 
teaching records are eligible to propose courses for the Pre-College Program. Below are the 
dates for the two-week non-credit course sessions. Each of these two-week courses will include 
a minimum of 25 contact hours.  The in-person courses meet daily from 9:00-11:30 am.  
  

• Session A (in-person) June 19- 30 

• Session B (in-person) July 3 - 14 

• Session C (in-person) July 17 -28 

• Session C (online) July 17- 28 (class meeting times, tbd)  
  

The 2023 Faculty Salary Structure is as follows:  
  

 

Total contact 

hours 
Permanent 

Emory Faculty  
Visiting Faculty 

(with PhD) 
Graduate 

Student 

Two-week non-credit course   25 $4,500.00 $3,000.00 $2,000.00  

  

Please visit the Pre-College Program website here for more information about the program.  As 
you craft your course proposals, you may want to look over the list of courses that we offered 
this past summer.  For summer 2023, we expect courses in the following fields to be in 
particularly high-demand, though we welcome all proposals: Biology, Business, Chemistry, 
Economics, Political Science, Pre-Med, Public Health, Psychology, Quantitative Science, Racial & 
Social Justice, etc.  

  
If you would like to teach in the 2023 Pre-College Program, please complete the online course 
proposal form by Wednesday, October 26, 2022.  We will have a limited number of slots 
available for summer 2023.  We will review the proposals and make decisions by mid-
November.  
  

The Pre-College staff is happy to discuss the program's details and answer any questions you 

might have, so please do not hesitate to contact us! 

Sincerely,  
 
LaToya Rolle, Ed.D 
Associate Director, Summer & Pre-College Programs 
 Office for Undergraduate Education  
Emory College of Arts and Sciences  
lrolle3@emory.edu 

http://www.precollege.emory.edu/
http://www.precollege.emory.edu/getting-started/program/course-guide.html
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Femorycollege.co1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_eER1Yzp9QvhrHrE&data=05%7C01%7Cashley.turner%40emory.edu%7C91c04288df6b4c25287e08daa70ea18e%7Ce004fb9cb0a4424fbcd0322606d5df38%7C0%7C0%7C638005978524127537%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zINJ1CPrMFGZF7PD%2BHWxf0cF7r2GtuHQb7%2F69hrZP6k%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Femorycollege.co1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_eER1Yzp9QvhrHrE&data=05%7C01%7Cashley.turner%40emory.edu%7C91c04288df6b4c25287e08daa70ea18e%7Ce004fb9cb0a4424fbcd0322606d5df38%7C0%7C0%7C638005978524127537%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zINJ1CPrMFGZF7PD%2BHWxf0cF7r2GtuHQb7%2F69hrZP6k%3D&reserved=0
mailto:lrolle3@emory.edu


 


